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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 2:05 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The 1st Denver Showroom Update is Online! *  *

 
 

 
 

The Denver 2015 Showroom Updates 
 

 Here we go! The first Denver Showroom is online and this update introduces 

over two dozen of the finest specimens from both shows. In the coming weeks 

I will be placing several hundred new specimens online and I hope everyone 

enjoys the beautiful specimens with the opportunity to add a few to your personal 

collection. I strive to acquire the finest specimens available in a reasonable price 

range and there were some beautiful items available at this year's Marriott Show 

and Merchandise Mart Show. As always, all reasonable offers are very 

welcome!  

   

Denver 2015 Showroom #1 
  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for the Finest 

Minerals * 
 

 

Contact Information  
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

The 2nd Denver Mineral Auction Opens Next Week!  

  

 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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